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Dear parent/carer,

I hope that you and your family are keeping well during this difficult period. I am aware of the work the children have being doing and I thank you for overseeing this. It is important to have structure to the day with home learning, however the well-being of each child and adult is paramount so you may decide on some days that outdoor learning/activities may be more appropriate. The June Learning packs will be available for collection from school on Friday 29 May at the times listed below. In order that we follow guidance, we ask that you do not enter the school building but come to the classroom block where your child’s books for the school year and their June pack will be in a clearly labelled bag. Please collect your child’s bag and leave the premises promptly. If you have children in more than one class, please pick the time slot most suited to you.

Returning Books

It is important also that you return any reading books, school library books and text books next Friday also. Leave them in the container next to the table. Write your child’s name in pencil in the inside cover of each book you return so that they can be marked off and we can follow up on any not returned.

Collection Times- Friday 29 May 2020

P1  8.45am – 9.30am
P2  9.30am – 10.15am
P3  10.15am – 11.00am
P4  11.00am – 11.45am
P5  11.45am – 12.30pm
P6  12.30pm – 1.15pm
P7  1.15pm – 2.00pm

Survey
Stay safe and I hope you have a pleasant summer. I will be in touch during August to inform you of arrangements and start dates. In order to plan effectively for this and to accommodate our families, I will be putting a survey online soon for you to complete. 
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 Joan Bell
 Principal
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